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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

This announcement is made by NewOcean Energy Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and together 
with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis.

Reference is made to the announcement (the “Announcement”) issued by the Company today before 
trading hours of The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited which contained, among other things, 
the Company’s clarification on the Web Article. Capitalised terms in this announcement has the 
same meaning as used in the Announcement.

The directors of the Company are pleased to note that the Company today received a written 
confirmation from Guangdong Oil & Gas Association which listed the names of top twenty-one 
entities with imported LPG in the PRC for year 2012. The confirmation clearly set out that the 
Group ranked No. 1 among these twenty-one entities, with total imported LPG of 650,662 tons for 
the year. The information agreed with the Company’s figure as set out in the Announcement.
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